Parents/Guardians,

The 4th Annual Annette Perry Color Run & Carnival Fundraiser will be held here at the

school the morning of Saturday, October 5th 2024. | hope you are just as excited as we are!
This will be a school community event that will allow you, your student(s), your family and our
school staff to get to know one another on a different level. Here at Perry we believe in not just
building relationships with your students, but with you as well. We have joined forces with PTA
to give our students the experience of a lifetime so please don't miss out!

This fundraiser will run through GroupFund. This is a crowdfunding website that will allow Perry
to raise its goal of $25,000. Last year we were able to raise a little over $22,000 to help
classroom teachers, special activities, field day, field trips, technology and so much more! That
22k was raised by less than 150 students. Our campus has well over 500 students this year so |
know we can blow past our goal if even half our students get involved. Here is some important
information about the fundraiser:

When registering, please sign up with your child's name. It makes it easier to identify
who is raising money on my end. Scan QR code on the backside of this paper to register
If you have more than one child at Perry, you can create two separate accounts or a joint
one — completely up to you.

For every $30 raised by your student, they will receive one entry ticket into the
color run. If they raise $60 they get two tickets, $90 they receive three tickets, etc.

Each entry comes with our 2024 Color Run shirt and color powder!

If you want to raise funds for the school but not participate in the run that is perfectly fine!
Just raise money through GroupFund and let me know that you are declining the run.
Fundraising will begin August 23rd and end on September 8th.

The Color Run will begin at 8:15am on the morning of October 5th. More details about
the run will be released as the event gets closer.

The Carnival portion of the event will be put on by our fabulous PTA! The carnival will begin
when the majority of our 5K participants have completed their run. The carnival will consist of
games, prizes, concessions and more! Additional information about the Carnival will be released
as the date approaches.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me via email or Class Dojo messages.
jessesalazar@misdmail.org

Thank you for being the best parents in the universe!

Coach Salazar

*** All communication about the fundraiser will be via class dojo from here on out***
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